
To the Legislature: 
 
I'm writing to voice my opposition to HB-3063.   
 
Please vote NO on HB3063 which would remove all nonmedical vaccine exemptions in 
Oregon!  This bill is discriminatory and short-sighted.  We cannot coerce medical 
treatment.  This is not about being pro or anti-vaccine.  It's about basic freedoms and American 
Values. 
 
Respectfully, 
Renee Wade 
Deschutes County, Oregon 
 


